

CREIGHTON SCHOOL DIVISION No. 111

P.O. Box 158 Creighton, SK S0P 0A0 Ph: 306-688-5825 Fax: 306-688-3131

Bob Smith
Director of Education
bsmith@creightonschool.com

Sheola Jansen Secretary-Treasurer sjansen@creightonschool.com

Creighton School Board Meeting Highlights - September 6, 2017

Welcome to the 2016-17 School Year

The Board of Education would like to welcome all of the staff and students back for the 2017-18 School Year. A special warm welcome to all of the new members that are joining to the Creighton Community School for the first time this fall. Principal, Janel Pearson, reported that the start of the year has been very positive. We are excited about the school year and to working together to make this year an outstanding educational experience for all.

School Tour

The Trustees enjoyed a tour of the school facilities and express their gratitude to the custodial and maintenance staff for their hard work over the summer break. The hallways and classrooms look great! The relocated band room was a highlight of the tour. The not only does it look good, the new space will be provide a great learning environment. We look forward to seeing the completion of the playground renovation and the repair to the school roof which are still to be completed this fall.

Open House

The school will be hosting an open house on Wednesday, September 13 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. There will be a variety of activities, door prizes, a power point presentation and a light lunch provided. The School Leadership Council members and numerous parent and staff volunteers will be there help make for a wonderful evening. We encourage at all students to bring their parents, guardians and other family member to share the open house together.